
05 October 2018 

Jonathan Zuck, Chair 
Competition, Consumer Trust, and Consumer Choice Review Team 

RE: Competition, Consumer Trust, and Consumer Choice Review Team Final Report 

Dear Jonathan, 

The ICANN Board confirms receipt of the Final Report of the Competition, Consumer Trust, and 
Consumer Choice (CCT) Review Team, dated 8 September 2018.  We thank you and the 
members of the CCT Review Team for your dedicated work and contributions to this review. 
The Board recognizes the significant commitment of time and hard work that has gone into 
conducting this review and assembling the Final Report.  

We are encouraged by the interest within the ICANN community, demonstrated during multiple 
comment periods and the various discussions that the CCT Review Team inspired during the 
last several years.  

I understand that ICANN org is posting the Final Report for public comments in order to further 
the Board's consideration of the Final Report, within the 6-month period, in line with the ICANN 
Bylaws.  

Again, we thank the CCT Review Team for its diligence and dedicated work on this important 
review. 

Best regards, 

Cherine Chalaby 
Chair, ICANN Board of Directors 

https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/files/cct-rt-final-08sep18-en.pdf
https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/governance/bylaws-en/#article4
https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/governance/bylaws-en/#article4

